
 

 

      27 May 2020 

UPDATE: Pentastan Kit Product Information 

 

Yesterday, a customer brought to our attention the labelling on our Pentastan Kit 
and its product information (PI) is out of date. This is because we’ve updated our 
manufacturer and the labelling has not yet been refreshed. 

We’re working on having the label updated as soon as possible – this should be 
complete by next Friday 5 June. In the meantime, here’s a quick summary for you: 

 There is no change to the way you use this product, please follow 
instructions outlined in the prescribing information 

 The DTPA in the kit is stored under nitrogen rather than vacuum 
 The updated PI is available via our website 

We apologise for any inconvenience this has caused. Please reach out if you have 
any questions via the contact details below. 

Phone: 1800 251 572 or +61 2 9717 9992 
Email: health@ansto.gov.au  
 

 
 

Graham Morl 
Sales and Marketing Manager 
Customer Advocacy and Value Chain 

  
 

 

 

https://www.ansto.gov.au/sites/default/files/2020-05/Pentastan%20DTPA%20Reagent%20Multi%20Dose-PI-27052020.pdf
mailto:health@ansto.gov.au

